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Infrastructure Work Update – MacKenzies Brook in Cavendish 

Prince Edward Island National Park 
 
 

Charlottetown, PEI, January 31, 2020 – Parks Canada would like to inform the public that infrastructure 
work has concluded for the winter at MacKenzies Brook in PEI National Park. MacKenzies Brook passes 
beneath the Gulf Shore Parkway and the Gulf Shore Way trail between Cavendish and North Rustico. 
 
While work is mostly completed, some shore protection, paving and landscaping will occur in the spring. An 
update will be shared when this final work is scheduled to begin. The Gulf Shore Parkway West will remain 
accessible throughout the winter. 
 
This work is part of the largest infrastructure plan in the history of Parks Canada. These investments in Parks 
Canada’s heritage, visitor and waterway infrastructure ensure safe, high quality and meaningful experiences 
for visitors, enabling Canadians to discover nature and connect with history all across the country.  
 
Parks Canada will continue to provide updates on this project as work progresses. For more information, 
please contact Prince Edward Island National Park at 902-672-6350, or by email at pc.infopnipe-
peinpinfo.pc@canada.ca. 
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Information: 
Stacey Evans, Communications Officer 
Prince Edward Island Field Unit 
Parks Canada 
902-672-6422 
stacey.evans@canada.ca   
@ParksCanadaPEI 
www.facebook.com/PEInationalpark 
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